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SUBJECT: LINE 147 RELATED CURTAILMENT INFO 

QUESTION 1 

Has PG&E completely shut down Line 147? If not, please provide your estimate of how 
long the shutdown process will take. 

ANSWER 1 

Yes, PG&E has shut down Line 147. It was isolated from PG&E's natural gas 
transmission and distribution systems on 10/7/13, lowering pressure to 125 psig, taking 
it out of operational service. 
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